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Governing Through Regulatory Activism
Presented by Katten and the National Association of Corporate Directors (NACD)

December 2, 2021

Katten and NACD will present the “Governing Through Regulatory Activism” webinar at 2:00 p.m. 
(ET) on Thursday, December 2. Panelists including Securities Litigation partner and chair Bruce 
Vanyo, and Litigation partner Christina Costley, will take a closer look at the current trends in 
regulatory activism. Topics of discussion will include recent developments in securities law and the 
SEC's proposed rules regarding ESG disclosure.
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